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SAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEOLOGISTS

JULY NEWSLETTER

JULY AND AUGUST MEETINGS: The mid-summer months have tradi-
tionally marked the time of vacations for many SDAG
members, and it has‘generally been difficult to line-
up speakers for July and August. Thus, as in years
past, there will be no meetings of the San Diego
Association of Geologists in either July or August.
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September
29. In the meantime, however, SDAG member Greg Farrand
of GEOCON, Inc. is working on the details of a field
"trip in southwest San Diego County to look at some of
the Miocene sediments constituting the Sweetwater and
Otay Formations. The field trip will be augmented by
a Guidebook containing recent papers on local geology.
More information concerning the trip will be contained

in the next newsletter.

P.0. BOX 20774, SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 82120





